Subject 2020 Special District Website Scholarship

|
From <amberp@sdIf.org> fOUJ‘JdCUQ@
To <smoreno@gcrcd.org>
Cc 'Maria Lara' <maria@getstreamline.com>

Date 2020-09-28 07:25 AM

Good morning, Stephanie.
SDLF is happy to award Guadalupe-Coyote Resource Conservation District with the 2020 Website Scholarship
through Streamline. | have copied Maria Lara with Streamline on this email. She will help you with the next steps.

Congratulations!
Amber Phelen

Program Assistant

Special District Leadership Foundation
www.SDLF.org
916-442-7887

From: Wufoo <no-reply@wufoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 9:45 PM

To: amberp@sdlf.org

Subject: 2020 Special District Website Scholarship [#7]

Stephanie Moreno

Title Executive Director/District Clerk

District: Guadalupe-Coyote Resource Conservation District
District General Manager Stephanie Moreno

Address

888 N. 1st Street, Suite 204
San Jose, CA 95112
United States

Email smoreno@gcrcd.org

If you are not the District General Yes
Manager, is the District General

Manager is aware of your scholarship
application?

Is your district budget under 2 Yes
Million?

District budget: 331022


http://www.sdlf.org/
http://maps.google.com/?q=888%20N.%201st%20Street,%20Suite%20204++San%20Jose+CA+95112+United%20States
mailto:smoreno@gcrcd.org

Is your district willing/able to meet
the basic website requirements as
outlined in the SDLF Transparency
Certificate of Excellence checklist?

Is your district willing/able to keep
the website current even after the
scholarship period?

Yes

Yes



